
Hello everyone!  I hope that you had a nice Easter and you are staying safe and 

well.  

 

In addition to the bits we put on the school website we are also going to start 

putting some ideas and resources onto Tapestry as you all already have access 

to this. So keep checking and please upload videos, photos or notes of your 

children having a go. Or of any other learning they are doing while they are at 

home.  

If you do have any issues getting into Tapestry, contact Mrs Carlin on the e-mail 

address  homelearning@allsaintsprimary.net   

Thanks! 

Mrs Elliott 

 


